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Interactive Investor Hub 

Singular Health Group Ltd (ASX:SHG) is committed to ensuring our investors remain 

informed and heard, which is why we're pleased to announce that we have recently launched 

a new interactive online Investor Hub. 

For existing and prospective shareholders, the Investor Hub is our interactive location for all 

Singular Health Group Ltd. announcements and the latest updates. You can engage directly 

with our team by asking questions and adding comments. 

Sign up to our Investor Hub at https://investors.singular.health/welcome  

This announcement is authorised for release by the Managing Director of the Company. 
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Company Secretary 

support@singular.health 

About Singular Health: 

Singular Health Group Limited (ASX: SHG) is a medical technology company that empowers 

practitioners and patients via personalised surgical planning solutions that drive better 

health outcomes.  

With Singular Health, practitioners are empowered by having the ability to collaborate with 

producers of patient-specific medical components in real-time while patients benefit from 

having access to easily comprehensible and enhanced medical information. 

To learn more, please visit: www.singular.health   
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